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I have prepared this draft in preliminary form to give you an opportunity to review
and respond to the issues raised in the notes throughout the draft.  I would be happy
to meet with you to discuss these, or any other issues, relating to this draft at your
convenience.

Robin N. Kite
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266–7291
E–mail:  Robin.Kite@legis.state.wi.us


